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The	 project	 area	 streets	 are	 now	 open	 to	 traffic.	 The	
contractor	will	be	completing	some	restoration	efforts	
and	other	minor	cleanup	items	in	the	spring.	Pavement	
striping	will	 occur	 in	 the	 spring	when	 the	weather	 is	
warmer.	
	

	
Lawn	Restoration	
All	yards	will	be	restored	with	sod	or	temporary	mulch	
stabilization	before	 the	winter.	The	contractor	will	be	
coming	 back	 in	 the	 spring	 to	 place	 sod	 wherever	
temporary	mulch	was	used	this	fall	and	will	be	fixing	any	
imperfections	in	the	sod	that	was	placed	in	October	or	
November.	Residents	will	receive	(or	have	received)	a	
notice	 in	 their	 door	 with	 more	 details	 on	 turf	
restoration.	
	
	
	
	

	

	

		

	
	
	
This	will	be	the	final	newsletter	for	2018.	A	newsletter	
will	be	sent	out	 in	2019	prior	to	spring	clean-up	work	
with	 information	 on	 that	 timing	 as	 weather	 allows.	
Typically	sod	becomes	available	 in	May	once	weather	
has	warmed	and	turf	has	begun	growing	on	sod	farms.		
	
Residents	 can	 contact	 Josh	Hrabe	 at	 (612)	 965-2473,	
who	is	the	on-site	contact	there	to	represent	the	City	and	
its	residents	through	the	construction	process.		
	
Weekly	Construction	Updates	
To	subscribe	to	more	frequent	updates	(typically	
weekly),	navigate	to	the	project	website	at	

www.hopkins2018.net	and	click	on	the	“Sign-up	for	
electronic	project	Updates”	button.
	
Subscribing	to	these	updates	will	provide	you	with	the	
most	up	to	date	project	information	and	schedule.	If	
you	have	already	subscribed	to	these	updates,	please	
spread	the	word	to	your	neighbors.	
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The	contractor	will	do	everything	they	can	to	make	the	
project	 area	 safe	 for	 residents.	 However,	 residents	
should	be	aware	of	their	surroundings	when	walking	or	
driving	near	construction	equipment.	The	City	asks	that	
residents	 keep	 their	 distance	 from	 construction	
equipment	 in	use	 and	utility	 trenches.	There	 are	 also	
materials	that	can	cause	harm	if	caution	is	not	used	such	
as	hot	asphalt	pavement.	Please	keep	children	and	pets	
away	 from	construction	activity	and	open	 trenches	as	
they	might	not	be	aware	of	the	dangers.		
	
If	you	see	anything	that	you	feel	is	unsafe,	please	do	not	
hesitate	to	call	Josh	Hrabe.		
	
	
	
This	was	a	challenging	construction	season	between	the	
inclement	 weather	 and	 the	 multiple	 nearby	
construction	 projects.	 We	 appreciate	 everyone’s	
patience	 throughout	 the	 construction	 process	 as	 we	
know	it	can	be	difficult	and	frustrating	at	times	to	live	on	
an	active	construction	site.	Thank	you	 for	cooperating	
with	us	while	we	worked	 to	 improve	your	streets	and	
utilities	over	the	past	several	months!	
	
	
	
	

	

	

If	you	would	like	this	newsletter	in	alternative	formats	
or	languages	please	contact	Eric	Klingbeil	at	
eklingbeil@hopkinsmn.com	or	952-935-1834.	

Si	desea	obtener	este	boletin	en	alternativa	formato	o	
idiomas	porfavor	contacta	a	Eric	Klingbeil	al	
eklingbeil@hopkinsmn.com	o	952-935-1834.

CONTACT	AND	WEBSITE	INFO

Josh	Hrabe,	of	Bolton	&	Menk,	
Inc.,	will	be	on	the	project	site	
representing	the	City	and	its	
residents	and	business	owners.		If	
you	have	any	questions	regarding	
this	newsletter,	the	project,	or	
anything	in	general,	you	may	
approach	him	on	site	or	call	his	
cell	phone	at	(612)	965-2473.	He	
can	also	be	reached	via	email	at	
joshhr@bolton-menk.com

Nick	Amatuccio,	of	Bolton	&	Menk,	Inc.,	is	the	Project	
Engineer	overseeing	the	construction	process	and	will	
serve	as	a	secondary	point	of	contact.	He	can	be	reached	
at	(612)-965-3926	or	nickam@bolton-menk.com	

Mike	Waltman,	of	Bolton	&	Menk,	Inc.,	is	the	Project	
Manager	working	on	behalf	of	the	City	and	its	residents.		
He	can	be	reached	at	(952)	890-0509	or	(612)	221-
6946	or	mikewa@bolton-menk.com	

Eric	Klingbeil	is	the	Assistant	City	Engineer	for	the	City	
of	Hopkins.		He	can	be	reached	at	(952)	548-6357	or	
eklingbeil@hopkinsmn.com		

Joe	Shamla	is	the	Senior	Engineering	Project	Manager	
for	the	City	of	St.	Louis	Park.	He	can	be	reached	at	(952)	
924-2552	or	jshamla@stlouispark.org	

Website:	The	website	will	be	updated	approximately	
weekly	with	the	latest	project	info	throughout	
construction,	and	residents	can	sign-up	for	weekly	email	
updates	through	the	website.	The	site	URL	is	
www.hopkins2018.net

SAFETY	

THANK	YOU!	


